NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PLANS AND SPECIFICATIONS, PROPOSED
FORM OF CONTRACT AND ESTIMATE OF COST FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF WELL NO. 6
FOR THE CITY OF ALBION, IOWA

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Albion, lowa, will meet in the City
Council Chambers of City Hall at 107 S. Main Street, Albion, lowa, on the 15th day of June,
2020, at 6:30 P.M., at which time and place, a hearing will be held on the proposed plans and
specifications, form of contract and estimate of cost for the construction of Well No. 6. At
said hearing, the City Council will consider said plans and specifications, proposed form of
contract and the estimate of cost for the project, the same now being on file in the office of
the City Clerk, and at said time and place the said City Council will also receive and consider
any objections to said plans, specifications and form of contract or cost of such project
made by any interested party.

The project consists of the construction of:
WELL NO. 6
Furnish all labor, materials and equipment necessary to construct a Mississippian well
approximately 170 feet in depth. Work includes mobilization, drill hole, surface casing, 8-
inch diameter steel casing pipe, cement grout, bentonite seal, well development,
relocation of existing pump, test pumping, electrical work, abandonment of existing

well, surface restoration and miscellaneous associated work, including cleanup.

The project is located along lowa Highway 330 approximately 1,800 feet southwest of the
intersection with South St.

This notice is given by order of the Council of the City of Albion, lowa.

CITY OF ALBION, IOWA
Eric Schmidt, Mayor
ATTEST:

Jody Wallen, City Clerk
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